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August 22, 2022 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

Thanks to your ongoing heroic work, schools across New York State have been able to provide in-person 
instruction during the COVID-19 pandemic while keeping your students and staff safe by using protocols 
issued by local health departments and school districts.  



Vaccinations: Staying up to date on COVID-19 vaccinations continues to be a leading public health 
strategy to prevent severe illness. Everyone 6 months of age and older is now eligible for COVID-19 
vaccination. All school children who are 5 years of age and older are eligible for a COVID-19 booster. This 
includes individuals who have been fully vaccinated and have not received an additional vaccination this 
calendar year. Schools are encouraged to continue promoting COVID


